Keep safe by being careful not to give out personal information

when chatting or posting online. Personal information includes
your email address, phone number and password.,

_— ), | Meeting someone you have only been in
) -_ touch with online can be dangerous. Only

P Someone online might lie about who they are,
- nellﬂBl and information on the internet may not be
true. Always check information with other
websites, books or someone who knows.

Tell your parent, carer or a trusted adult if someone
or something makes you feel uncomfortable or worried,
or if you or someone you know is being bullied online.

You can report online abuse to the police at www.thinkuknow.co.uk
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